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Diary Dates 
April 

30th  Class 1 visit to Bristol Zoo 

May 

7th  Bank holiday 

14th- 17th SAT’s Week 

21st Whole class photographs 

23rd  Fun sports with Pro-Stars 

24th  Class 1 Show and Share 

2.15pm 

25TH  Sponsored Walk 

25th  End of term 

June 

4th  Return to school 

5th  Class 3 start Gym 

6-9th  Class 4 Residential 

12th  Pre-School Sports Day 

14th  Sports Day 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back! 
Spring has finally arrived in time for the Summer Term!  

The next few months until July are extremely busy with 

different events so keep an eye on your e-Schools 

calendar to make sure that you don’t miss out.   

 

Class 3 

Children in Class 3 watched a performance of ‘In the 

Net’ today. The play explored some of the issues 

around Safe Internet Use, Cyber Bullying and 

prevention of exploitation in an age appropriate way.  

However, there is no safer way of keeping your child 

safe from these risks than ensuring that you play an 

active part in your child’s online life through monitoring 

and conversations.   

 

Music 
Following the success of our Ukulele lessons in Year 3 

and 4, Miss Jenkins has met with Gloucestershire Music 

to arrange an exciting Music curriculum for the next 

academic year.  We look forward to sharing the 

children’s talents with you. 

 

Clubs 

Once again, our clubs are proving to be very popular 

with waiting lists for some. Mrs Harris will contact you on 

Monday if your child has been unsuccessful in 

obtaining a place. 

 

Sun Cream 

We don’t want to tempt fate but now that the sunshine is here, may we ask that if it is a hot day, 

sun protection is applied to the children before they come to school and that they bring a hat.  

 

After-School Care 
Due to the high numbers attending After School Care, please ensure that you check with the 

office in advance to see if there is a space available, particularly Monday-Thursday as we are 

now often full. Many thanks. 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Shoebox Appeal 

We are beginning our collection for the Christmas Shoeboxes again.  Throughout 

April we will be collecting: 

soap and flannels/sponges 
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Rights from the United Nations Convention on the Rights of the Child.  

This month we are learning: 

Article 14 – Every child has the right to follow their own religion 

Article 24 – Children have the right to good quality health care – the best health care 

possible – to safe drinking water, nutritious food, a clean and safe environment, and 

information to help them stay healthy. 
 

Steam Mills Superstars! 

       
Class 1 Norah, Cadi-Mai and Oscar     

Class 2 Nola, Eva, Isla, Eloise and Georgia   

Class 3  Finley, Callie, Elliott and Ruby 

Class 4  Hannah and Shelby 

 


